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August Butcher

From: Coach Ryan Sullivan <pbaf@bowdoin.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 6:06 PM
To: August Butcher
Subject: Bowdoin Softball, what a season!

 

Hello from Brunswick! 
  
We just wrapped up another great regular season and unbelievably the final one on dirt and grass on 
Pickard Field! New this season was a round robin schedule which allowed us to play all nine 
NESCAC teams for the first time in one season and now we prepare for the NESCAC Tournament! At 
the same time, we’re also getting ready for our first Go U Bears Athletic Fund Challenge—it’s an 
exciting time for Bowdoin Softball!  
  
We need your help! In the coming year, we’re hoping to raise funds to help transition to a new facility 
with items such as practice equipment. Click here to learn more! 

  

We’re hoping 30 alumni will support the program and Bowdoin athletics by making a gift by 
the end of tomorrow night’s Student Athletic Awards program (10 p.m. ET). Bowdoin’s new 
giving platform enables you to give to five different areas in one transaction! So, you can support the 
team, the Polar Bear Athletic Fund (PBAF), and other areas that matter to you.  
  
Don’t forget…your gift helps unlock funds for each varsity sport AND the PBAF through two exciting 
challenges. Check the page out to see who’s supported us so far and our progress to goal. We can 
do this, team!  
  
GO U BEARS! 
  
Ryan Sullivan 
Head Coach, Bowdoin Softball  
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If this message crossed with your gift, thank you! 

Please note that you will receive an increased volume of communications from Bowdoin 
during the Go U Bears Athletic Fund Challenge—thank you for understanding. 
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